Vidyasagar College for Women

Kanyashree Prakalpa Notice

All the Kanyashree Prakalpa applicants are hereby informed that the Physical verification process of K2 at Shaishali complex has
been suspended until further order due current pandemic situation. Students are requested to NOT TO GO to Shaishali complex for

physical verification until further notification by the college.

Delosf Bhape {oomsic

Convener of Kanyashree Committee



